
NOTICE OF HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR END JUNE 30, 2023 FINAL BUDGET ADOPTION 

BIG BEAR AREA REGIONAL WASTEWATER AGENCY 

Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the Big Bear Area Regional Wastewater Agency will 
hold a public hearing on Wednesday, April 27, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, in the 
Board Room at 121 Palomino Dr., Big Bear City, California, for the purpose of the final adoption of the 
Fiscal Year 2023 Budget. At the public hearing, members of the public may make oral or written 
presentations concerning the proposed budget or may submit written comments and information to the 
Governing Board at any time prior to the hearings by delivering them to the Agency’s office or by 
emailing bburton@bbarwa.org. A copy of the Fiscal Year End June 30, 2023 Budget is currently available 
for public inspection at 121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, California. Members of the public may attend 
this meeting in-person in the Agency Boardroom located at 121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, CA 92314 
or by the teleconference Zoom information listed below. 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89636550231?pwd=Nmozc3F5dzZnZ0RNMTZycEUyQ3dsdz09 

Dial in: +1 (253) 215 8782 US  
Meeting ID: 896 3655 0231 
Passcode: BBARWA 
 
Additional phone numbers are available on the agenda. Members of the public may join online by 
clicking the meeting link at www.bbarwa.org. 
 
Published on: April 13, 2022 and April 20, 2022 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

WHOLESALE SEWER USER FEES AND WASTE DISPOSAL FEES 

BIG BEAR AREA REGIONAL WASTEWATER AGENCY 

Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the Big Bear Area Regional Wastewater Agency will 
hold two public hearings on Wednesday, April 27, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, in 
the Board Room at 121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, California. The Governing Board will consider 
increasing wholesale sewer user fees and waste disposal fees. At the public hearings, members of the 
public may make oral or written presentations concerning the proposed increase or may submit written 
comments and information to the Governing Board at any time prior to the hearings by delivering them 
to the Agency’s office or by emailing bburton@bbarwa.org. Members of the public may attend this 
meeting in-person in the Agency Boardroom located at 121 Palomino Drive, Big Bear City, CA 92314 or 
by the teleconference Zoom information listed below.  

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89636550231?pwd=Nmozc3F5dzZnZ0RNMTZycEUyQ3dsdz09  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89636550231?pwd=Nmozc3F5dzZnZ0RNMTZycEUyQ3dsdz09
http://www.bbarwa.org/
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89636550231?pwd=Nmozc3F5dzZnZ0RNMTZycEUyQ3dsdz09


Dial in: +1 (253) 215 8782 US  
Meeting ID: 896 3655 0231 
Passcode: BBARWA 
 
Additional phone numbers are available on the agenda. Members of the public may join online by 
clicking the meeting link at www.bbarwa.org. 
 
Published on: April 13, 2022 and April 20, 2022 
 

http://www.bbarwa.org/

